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Fiscal Notes

CSU Health Network:
We the Student Fee Review Board of fiscal year 2014-15 are aware of the new state of the art Medical Center that is being planned on campus.  We understand that the Colorado State University Health Network (CSUHN), inclusive of the Counseling Center and Hartshorn Health Services, will be located within this Facility.  We also understand that the building will be financed through the issuance of bonds and that CSUHN will be responsible for covering their share of the debt service.  The cost of such debt service is expected to be covered through the increase in revenue relating to insurance billings within the CSUHN mitigating the impact on Student Fees, possibly resulting in no fee increase.  In the event the revenue increases are determined to be inadequate in the future, CSUHN will present a plan to the then sitting SFRB.

Ram Events:
For approval of funding in the following year, SFRB recommends that Ram Events build in some form of external oversight from ASCSU for better connection to the student voice. Additionally, SFRB recommends that Ram Events earmarks a portion of its budget for homecoming events for CSU students.

RamRide:
The Student Fee Review Board has voted to reduce the Associated Students of Colorado State University fee by $5.04, and to create a new account labelled “RamRide” that will collect the student fee dollars associated with the operation of Ramride. This account is outside of the Associated Students of Colorado State University and the Office of Off-Campus Life accounts. Off-Campus Life will administer the fee. 

 
